
Update from Village Hall Management Committee – Chair (Mike Mahon) 

November 20th 2019 

 

1. See Newsletters (Grapevine) and Meeting minutes online at 

http://www.aberffraw.wales 

Especially finishing Ext/Int Painting, Boiler work, Electrical work on outside lights. 

Outstanding to do – Fire escape ramp and path on West side. 

Note also – we have filed the annual report to Charity Commission on behalf of you and us. 

 

2. Good turnout from new events – Psychic Evening, Guitar Evening and especially Craft Fair 

Next – Children’s Christmas Party by Football Club (December) 

          Choral Evening January  

 

3. Applied for Comic Relief Grant for Equipment – especially to increase children’s usage 

 

4. Thanks to C/C for new Noticeboard – now erected + space for your Minutes 

 

5. On the latter (Minutes) seems to be a growing fuss by villagers for missing C/C Minutes 

(Not us) 

A lot have appeared recently but with gaps and no recent ones. 

 

6. Penultimately - any progress on yellow lined square at top of ramp for mobility scooters etc? 

 

7. Lastly - New Item for you – Signage 

Request by Village Hall and Old School Gallery for Brown signs from road and bridge through 

village to catch passing footfall – yourselves or Anglesey Council ? 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report – separate item 

 

http://www.aberffraw.wales/

